

13 May 2020

Dear parent of an MCHS senior,

We are proud to announce that production is underway on the 40th volume of the MaCoHi yearbook. Buying a senior ad for your son or daughter is a great way to tell them how proud you are of their accomplishments. You can wish them good luck, pass on some words of wisdom, or embarrass them with baby pictures. Whatever you do, this will be a message that they're sure to remember for the rest of their lives. Prices for senior ads are listed below.

Full Page \$45 (\$5 off the regular ad price*) Half Page \$25 (\$5 off the regular ad price*)

Quarter Page \$20 Eighth Page \$15

*In order to be eligible for special senior pricing, ads may not advertise any business.

Pricing includes up to 12 pictures for full or half page ads, one picture for quarter page ads, and no pictures for eighth page ads. Additional pictures cost \$5.00 each.

This year's book will hopefully be available sometime in the summer of 2020. Unfortunately, the Covid-19 situation has not only put us well behind schedule, but we also cannot be certain what future difficulties may arise. Let me assure you that we'll get the finished book produced as soon as we safely can. If you would like to be informed when the book becomes available, please email me (information below).

If you would like to buy an ad and/or a book, please bring cash or a cashier's check. We cannot accept personal checks. You can sketch out the ad you desire and bring it along with any text and pictures, and we will set the ad up for you. Materials and payment may be dropped off at the MCHS front desk. If you would like to bring digital pictures, you may send a CD or you may email them. If you prefer to create the ad yourself, please contact me for specifications *before* you begin.

Please have all ad materials turned in by graduation; we'll go into production the following week, and since I'm working from home, I can't be certain of receiving materials left after graduation day. If you do need to contact me after graduation, however, please use my email address (see below), as I will continue to monitor it throughout the summer.

If you have any questions or you need more information, please email me at <u>donald.smith@mcsbfl.us</u>. If you are unable to email, you may call me at 850-601-1106 (leave a message).

Thank You,

Donn Smith MaCoHi Advisor